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73rd Annual Meeting
Sunday, April 26 3:00 p.m.

St. Andre Bessette Catholic Church
4250 W. Jefferson Ave., Ecorse

Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend 
our 73rd Annual Meeting. Come learn about all 
that is going on with your Credit Union and what 
the future holds. 

Attention all business members -- do you want 
to connect with other members of our Credit 
Union family? 
This year we are providing the opportunity for 
you to set up a display table to showcase your 
business at the annual meeting. If you are 
interested in this great benefit of membership, 
please contact Mark Tremper for details 
-- tremperm@downrivercommmfcu.com or 
313.460.0438

Do your receive our online newsletter? Visit us at 
www.DownriverCommFCU.com to sign up today!

Spring Ahead!
Daylight savings begins Sunday, March 8 --
remember to set your clocks ahead one hour.

Plane tickets to your dream destination,
spa days, scuba diving, resort reservations, 
dining out, and don’t forget the sun screen! 

Best of all, you’ll receive 

1% cash back
on all of your purchases -- so you’ll get more

out of every vacation dollar you spend!

Visit www.DownriverCommFCU.com
for rate details and to apply.

We take identity theft very seriously. Should you be 
heading out of town for vacation, please let us know so 
we don’t restrict your card due to unfamiliar charges.

St. Patrick’s Day is March 17!

St. Patrick would have to tolerate a lot of pinching on his 
 feast day -- his color was actually a light blue!

Green only became associated with St. Patrick’s Day when it 
was linked to the Irish Independent movement in 

 the late 18th century.

Éirinn go Brách!

We will once again be awarding 
two High School Seniors each 
with a Four-Year scholarship. The 
scholarships will be awarded 
each year to help with your 
college expenses.

The winners will be  
announced during the  
Annual Meeting on April 26.

To download the  
Application Package and for  
more information visit
www.DownriverCommFCU.com

Attention High School Seniors -- 
Applications for the 2015 Downriver  

Community Federal Credit Union 
Scholarships are due April 3!

Planning your summer vacation?  
Make it one to remember by  

using your VISA® Gold Card



Main Office
4320 W. Jefferson Ave.

Ecorse, MI 48229

Woodhaven Office
18707 West Rd.

Woodhaven, MI 48183

Lincoln Park Office
1262 Dix Highway

Lincoln Park, MI 48146

Wyandotte Office
4500 Biddle Ave.

Wyandotte, MI 48192
(Drive-Thru Only)

You may visit other
participating credit unions to

conduct financial transactions.

Please visit
www.Co-OpCreditUnions.org

for locations and hours.
800.743.3266

Family Service Center’s hours range 
from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. with 
earlier hours at our Drive-Thrus. 

For more information visit 
www.DownriverCommFCU.com 

www.Facebook.com/DCFCU
@MyDCFCU
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DCFCU Branch Locations

A Message from  
Our President

Thank you to all of our 
members who participated in 
our January Drive Out Hunger 
Food Drive.

We were able to donate many 
boxes of non-perishable food 
to our friends at Fish and 
Loaves Food Pantry, of Taylor, 
MI, and help them continue to 
drive out hunger in our local 
communities.

- Robert LaPalme

If you would like to grow your business in 2015, you will not 
want to miss out on these exciting events sponsored by 

Downriver Community Federal Credit Union.

Please visit www.SuccessBuildersNetwork.com 
for more information and to register.

Speed Networking
Thursday, March 12, 5:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Wayne County Community College District 
Ray Mix Room

Networking like no other. Come do in one night  
what it takes people months to do.

w w w . S u c c e s s B u i l d e r s N e t w o r k . c o m

Success Builders Conference
Thursday, April 16, 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

The Fairlane Club

The premier training event where you will get the 
support, inspiration, and resources you need to 

build a successful business!

Calling All Business Owners!

We’re at LA Fitness!
Keep an eye out for our ads while  

working the elliptical.

Shred Event
Downriver Community Federal Credit Union 
will once again be sponsoring a Shred Day 
in conjunction with the Spring Downriver And 
Detroit Business Association Expo at Crystal 
Gardens (16703 Fort St., Southgate) on 
Wednesday, March 18, 5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Bring your sensitive materials that have been 
taking up space in your garage and have 
them properly destroyed by Shred Legal.


